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CASE NO.:
INCIDENT DATE: 11/1/2020
INCIDENT TIME: 3:22
INCIDENT LOCATION: 129 East 1st Street
 

Update from Duluth Fire Department on active fire at the Pastoret Terrace
[Duluth, MN] The City of Duluth Fire Department continues to work on the active fire at the Pastoret Terrace. The public is
encouraged to stay away from the area, as water from firefighters is creating icy conditions on nearby sidewalks, streets, and
street intersections. The Duluth Fire Department is working to gain access to the building to put out any hot spots and to
ensure there are no life safety issues inside.

This scene is still under investigation by the Duluth Fire Marshal’s Office. The City of Duluth will plan to provide further updates
on this investigation and the scene on Monday, November 2.
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